## Perquimans County Board of Education Workshop – October 5, 2021

The Perquimans County Board of Education met for a workshop on Tuesday, October 5, 2021 from 9:00 a.m. – 12:00 noon in the boardroom at the Central Office along with the district leadership team.

Board members present: Chairwoman Dr. Anne White (remote), Vice Chairman Russell Lassiter (in person), Matt Peeler (remote), Amy Spaugh (remote), and Arlene Yates (remote). Leary Winslow was absent.

The training was conducted via Zoom by Board Attorney Lindsey Vance Smith of the law firm Tharrington Smith, LLP. The presentation, Perquimans County Schools: 2021 Legal Refresher, contained information regarding legal issues impacting transgender students, first amendment issues, including student free speech and religion in school, and child custody issues.

Board members who attended the workshop received three CEUs through the NCSBA.

Mr. Russell Lassiter, Vice Chair

Dr. Tanya Turner, Superintendent